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Post Office Box 361, Presque Isle, Maine  04769
    The Kiwanis Club of Presque Isle is excited to be hosting the “Kiwanis Swing into Spring Showcase” on Saturday, March 23rd and Sunday March 24th at the Northern Maine Forum in Presque Isle, Maine.    We invite you to be a part of this new event.  It will be a great way for you to showcase your business, introduce products and services to the community and to let existing and potential customers know about what is new and exciting on 2019.

     It is time to move on from the winter blues and we are ready to swing into spring by featuring the best of what your business has to offer.   There will be something for all ages with a wide variety of business products and services being displayed, adult and children’s workshops, and lots of prizes.     The exposure for your business throughout the weekend will be huge and we would love for you to be there to showcase your best.

     All funds raised from this event will be used to support projects in our community such as assisting with children’s health and wellness, providing needed school supplies and awarding scholarships to help support local students obtaining a higher education.  Kiwanis also provides assistance by participating in local community projects such as the Monster Mash, Christmas Toy Project, and the Presque Isle Playground Fund.  Most recently, we hosted our own Gala and Auction, which raised funds, in part, for the Aroostook County Children’s Advocacy Center.

    Enclosed please find the rental space pricing, general information and an application.   It’s easy to become a participant of this event: just complete the enclosed application and drop it in the mail or email it to pikiwanisclub@gmail.com. Through your participation, not only will you help Kiwanis make a positive impact in the community, but your business will be making a positive impact as well.   We hope to have you join us at the Kiwanis Swing into Spring Showcase on Saturday, March 23rd and Sunday, March 24th 
“Spring is the time of plans and projects” – Leo Tolstoy
